
From: James Shillingford  

Sent: Friday, July 26, 2024 4:11 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: TPO works 8 Doughty Street 

Application reference: 2024/2742/T 

 

Application for works covered by a TPO 

 

I object to these works. 

 

The trees are beautiful.  

They help us in many ways. 

At such an age they cannot be replaced. 

They have a right to existence. 

 

There appears to be a strategic solution to the worries about their possible 

longer term effects on the adjacent building. I have yet to be convinced that 

there is benefit from felling them. 

 

James Shillingford 

59 Doughty Street 

 

 

 

 

 


